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3. 	Fire Services Report 2015-05 dated May 13, 2015 regarding Staffing. 

The Fire Chief discussed the role of the Assistant Deputy Chief position. He 
advised that it will take the management team from three to four staff and will 
increase the capacity and continuity of the management team. The positon cost 
is similar to a union position as there are no overtime costs associated with a 
management position and is not subject to other benefits afforded to Association 
members. The Chief further advised that the Assistant Deputy Chief role would 
take over the training division oversight, emergency management planning and 
training and assist with the implementation of the 24 hour shift trial including 
tracking of attendance, training and other metrics required during the trial. 

Moved by Councillor Mrakas 
Seconded by Councillor Twinney 

a) THAT Fire Services Report 2015-05 Training Division Staffing, dated 201 5-05-  
13 be received for information purposes; 

i) AND THAT Central York Fire Services (CYFS) proceed with hiring an Assistant 
Deputy Chief as recommended by the Fire Chief and supported through the Fire 
Department Master Plan Update. 

Carried 


